
At our February meeting, the board discussed some land stewardship issues at Kikas 

Valley Farm.  John Koier and Livy removed a target practice set-up which had been 

placed in the woods illegally. While there, they noticed large gullies on the VAST trail 

and culvert issues and we will see if that can be addressed. 

 

This year, our annual meeting will be at the Community Center in Jericho Center since 

our speaker will be talking about the Barber Farm which is nearby.  The meeting will be 

on May 15.  We have been at Underhill Town Hall for several years and hope our 

Underhill members don’t mind crossing the border to Jericho for the meeting.  One 

exciting piece of news is that the Vermont Land Trust will be holding their 40th 

anniversary event at Mills Riverside Park in August.  

 

Other potential land projects were discussed and the board remains ready to help out with 

the Rivers property when the change in ownership takes place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


